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 On 17 June 2020, ComReg published a consultation document on its market 

review of Retail Access to the Public Telephone Network at a Fixed Location for 

Residential and Non-Residential Customers, and Wholesale Fixed Access and 

Call Origination Broadcasting Transmission Services in Ireland, ComReg 

Document 20/461 (hereafter, the ‘Consultation’).  

 The original date for the submission of responses to the Consultation was 12 

August 2020. ComReg has recently received a request to extend the closing date 

for submissions to the Consultation. ComReg has accordingly decided to alter the 

closing date. 

 Responses to the Consultation should now be provided by 17:30 on or before 

Wednesday 19 August 2020, and should be sent by post or email to the address 

below. In view of working arrangements arising from Covid-19 restrictions, it is 

preferable if submissions are made by means of email.  

Dave O’Connell  
Commission for Communications Regulation  
1 Dockland Central  
Guild Street  
Dublin 1  
D01 E4X0  
Email: wholesaleconsult@comreg.ie   

 
 
1 See https://www.comreg.ie/publication/rfts-faco-consultation-document-and-draft-decision-instrument.  
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